
Animal Welfare Whistleblower Policy 

 

It is the policy of IU Southeast that animals shall be 
housed, cared for and used in accordance with the 
highest standards of comfort, cleanliness, and 
humaneness as specified by the guidelines and 
regulations of the Animal Welfare Act, The National 
Institutes of Health, and the Public Health Service.  Any 
individual who has concerns about the care and use of 
animals or wants to report deficiencies in animal care or 
treatment at IU Southeast, is asked to contact the Dean 
for Research or the IACUC Chair at (812) 941-2208, Office 
of Academic Affairs, IU Southeast, 4201 Grant Line Road, 
New Albany, IN 47150.   

 

Remember, reporting of an animal welfare concern will be 
anonymous.  In addition, there will be nondiscrimination 
against the concerned/reporting party and reporting of a 
concern will include protections from reprisals.   


